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Summer is officially here at last and members are engaging in a range of diving 
activities.  
The biggest event so far has been the weekend diving trip from the 17th May to 
May 20th, with a few lucky club members staying on for a full week of diving 
and sightseeing.  Porthkerris Dive Centre, was the focus of the weekend diving.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Saturday morning saw our eager diving members assemble for the 
obligatory group photo, along with the club’s mascot Rosie. Then along with 
the equipment loaded onto the pontoon boat members were treated to a 
novel way to board the dive boat which was via a rolling pontoon that carried 
equipment and all to the ‘Celtic Kitten’.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once aboard the boat set of for a day’s diving which included the  wreck of the 
‘Camarthen‘ at a depth of approximately 28m just off Lizard point and an 
afternoon  dive  on the ‘MV Citrine’ wreck/ scenic dive. 
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 Sunday saw more scenic dives around ‘Drawna Rock, ’and encounters with an 
abundance of spider crabs and snakelock anemones, spiny star fish,  and 
wrasse.   
 

 
 
The Sunday evening barbecue was a great way to round off the weekend.  
For those staying for more diving ‘Porthoustock’ beach proved to be a very 
enjoyable and relaxing dive with more spider crabs, spiny starfish and  wrasse, 
plus a strawberry anemone and, for one very excited diver an encounter with  
his first ever cuttlefish, unfortunately not caught on camera. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


